
Hello Mr. Kowalski, 
 
We own the house at 917 E. Huron, directly next to 921 E.  Huron.  We will be out of 
town during the hearing but we wish to ask/clarify that they are not proposing an 
addition on the existing building, but rather are requesting a variance for the maximum 
occupancy within the existing building.  Is this correct? 
 
We have no objections or concerns about how many people reside inside; if they are 
going to be adding anything to the exterior, we would like to know more. 
 
Regarding notice dated 2/10/14, parcel 09-09-28-212-010, Appeal #ZBA 13-024 
 
Thank you, 
 
Derek Pogirski 
AJP Rentals 
 


